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Dear Custom Building Systems, 

 

All of us at Connections Church Belmont wanted to say a HUGE THANK YOU to 

all of you for your great work in constructing our very first Church building of our 

own!!  From start to finish and even beyond, your Team has been incredibly 

helpful and professional in helping to accomplish this Dream!  We could not have 

had a better experience as you all truly listened to what we needed and wanted, and 

worked very hard to make that happen within the budget and time frame that we 

were working with. 

 

I would gladly recommend Custom Building Systems to anyone ready to build 

their Dream, and have already walked several Church Groups through our new 

Church with great Joy in all that God has done!  So from our Growing Family at 

Connections, Thanks so much, and we look forward to the next phase of expansion 

on our Campus! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Christ 

Robert D. Thompson 

Founding Pastor 

Connections Church Belmont 
 


